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Aquaponics Survey results 
released 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community of the results 
of the survey conducted on the Aquaponics projects that was 
conducted from late August to early September. The Aquaponics 
project is an ambitious environmentally-friendly sustainable foods 
initiative that was announced earlier this year.  
 
The survey consisted of a series of questions on certain aspects of the 
food industry.  
 
“We were pleased by the excellent feedback we received,” said 
Ratsénhaienhs Cody Diabo, who is the lead on the Aquaponics 
project. “The information we gathered will be used for the feasibility 
study that will be the next step necessary for the project to move 
forward.” 
 
“Overall it seems a vast portion of the community is in support of this 
type of project,” he continued. “Of those who did the survey online, 
73% supported the project while those who participated in the phone 
survey supported the project at 87%, which is very encouraging. In the 
meantime, we will answer some of the questions that came up and will 
ensure that the community continues to be informed on a timely basis. 
For clarity, we are still in the preliminary phases, and nothing has been 
decided at this time.” 
 
“It is important for me to tell Kahnawa’kehró:non that this is a 
community project for the community, with the ultimate goal of making 
sure that our people know where our food is coming from,” 
Ratsénhaienhs Diabo concluded. “The food will be grown and 
harvested by community members, which is very important because 
local employment will be one of the benchmarks of the project’s 
success.”  
 
The survey results can be accessed here. 
 

-30- 

 

 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs Cody 
Diabo  
Cody.diabo@mck.ca 
450-632-7500 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

http://www.kahnawake.com/surveys/results/2020-09-14-SVY-Aquaponics.pdf
mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca
mailto:Cody.diabo@mck.ca

